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THE HON PETER DUTTON MP 

MINISTER FOR IMMIGRATION 

AND BORDER PROTECTION 

Dr Dennis Jensen MP 
Chair 
Standing Committee on Petitions 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

!>�, 
Dear IJI,· Jensen 

Ref No: MS16-000884 

Thank you for the Committee's letter of 15 May 2014 enclosing Petition Number 
903/1371, regarding the case of Ms Eunsil (Chloe) Park, the parent of an Australian 
citizen child, Miss Ari Jae Illingworth, now aged 6 years. I apologise for the delay in 
responding. 

Circumstances have changed since this petition was received. On 2 September 2014 
the former Minister intervened under section 417 of the Migration Act, to grant a 
permanent Former Resident (Subclass 151) visa to Ms Park. 

Thank you for bringing this petition to my attention. 

Yours sincerely 
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PETER DUTTON 

Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600 Telephone: (02) 6277 7860 Facsimile: (02) 6273 4144 




